08T1007 / 08TIO08

730 Quincy Street, Rapid City, South Dakota 57701
rapidcityfcc.com 605-342-5707

July 30, 2008

Honorable Mayor Alan Hanks
and Rapid City Council Members
City Administration Building
300 6% Street

Rapid City, SD 57701

Dear Sirs and Madams,

The leadership of First Christian Church would like to express our support of Hyland Park Developers,
LLC in regards to their application for Tax Increment Financing (TIF) funds that would enable them to
develop the infrastructure and improvements to the area located along Sammis Trail east of Highway
16. We are cooperating with Hyland Park as property owners directly affected by these improvements.

The legal description of our property involved is:

1N 07E SEC 35, UNPLATTED SE1/4NW1/4

First Christian Church has not participated in preparing the TIF application and is not undertaking any

financial obligation by the offer of this letter of general support.

If you have any questions, please contact Holly Hultgren at the church office at 342-5707.

Sincerely,

Dave Clark,
Chairman of the Elders
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